
Sincerely,

Katie McAuley
Director of Programs
Rebuilding Together Pittsburgh

You are receiving this letter because you may meet
several of RTP’s qualifications; you own your home, you
are up to date on property taxes, and you have owned
your home for 3+ years. To be considered for services
you must also meet RTP’s income qualifications. 

Rebuilding Together Pittsburgh (RTP) is a local nonprofit
that provides home repairs at no cost to low-income
homeowners. This year, RTP is partnering with
Coraopolis Community Development Corporation
to provide free home repairs to households throughout
Coraopolis Borough.

Dear Coraopolis homeowner,

7800 Susquehanna Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15208

T: (412) 247-2700 | F: (412) 365-5905
www.RTPittsburgh.org

The official registration and financial information of Rebuilding Together Pittsburgh may be obtained from the Pennsylvania
Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

RTP and Coraopolis Community Development Corporation hope to provide free home repairs in
Coraopolis Borough for several years to come. Showing demand from homeowners like you is key to
ensuring that these homes are just the beginning. We strongly encourage you to apply if you qualify.
We also encourage you to spread the word to friends and neighbors within the Borough that meet
the above qualifications.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. Thank you in advance for your interest!

To learn more about this program and to request the interest
forms, please email info@corycdc.org or call 412-329-8247. 

Visit www.coraopolisfoundation.org/partnerships 
to download the forms online.


